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Dear Friends, 
 
I wish I could join in person for the Northeast Resource Recovery Association’s Recycling 
Conference & Expo. Please know that I am with you in spirit as you network, share best practices 
and develop strategies to strengthen the recycling services you provide to citizens and communities 
across the region. Thank you to NRRA and its many members for working so hard throughout the 
year to encourage and implement thoughtful recycling solutions that benefit our environment and 
economy.  
  
I’ve long been a fan of the NRRA and its mission to cultivate a network of capable local leaders who 
promote municipal recycling and solid waste reduction in their communities. I salute each of you for 
taking the initiative to participate in this year’s recycling conference and contribute to its breakout 
sessions. The skills you have refined and relationships you have built through NRRA will not only 
strengthen your own local operations, but also better position the region as a whole to capitalize on 
recycling and solid waste management innovations together. I am sure you will learn so much from 
this experience and from each other as well.  
  
I appreciate all you do to manage recycling programs with professionalism and skill, and I wish you 
all the best as you continue your good work. 
 
Sincerely, 

Jeanne Shaheen 
United States Senator 
 


